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DATE:  1/16/18 Technical Advisory 

RS/TL18-004 
 
SUBJECT: Electronic Filing System (EFS) Enhancements 

Overview: 
 
Items 1 and 2 only will affect ORION EFS offices and providers. Item 3 will affect 
all offices. Updates will be rolled out on Jan. 21, 2018 to properly display 
information and images. 

 

Details: 
 
The improvements are: 

 
1. When a vehicle has two owners and the second owner is a company, the 

82041 in EFS will now show the company name as the second owner at the 
dealership through the EFS provider system. (See Exhibit A) 

2. If a customer has two addresses, but one does not exist in history, the 
owner will now show up in ORION during the review process at the tax 
collector/license plate agent office. (See Exhibit B) 

3. When EFS Agencies approve title transactions in ORION, the images will 
now properly display with the title transaction in FRVIS. 

 
 
Conclusion: 

 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management 
or the Field Support Center. 
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